
2 0 1 9  1 L  D I V E R S I T Y 
S U M M E R  P R O G R A M 
( N E W  Y O R K  O F F I C E )

Paul, Weiss will be accepting applications starting on December 1st for the 2019 
1L Diversity Summer Program in our New York office. This program offers a 
select group of diverse first-year law students the opportunity to work at 
Paul, Weiss’s New York office during their 1L summer. Participants in our 1L 
Diversity Summer Program will be paid a weekly salary of $3,700 and will be 
included in all aspects of the firm’s Summer Program including, training, 
mentoring, work assignments and social activities. For more information 
about Paul, Weiss and our commitment to diversity and inclusion, please visit 
our website at www.paulweiss.com.
 
Participants in our 1L Diversity Summer Program will also have the opportunity  
to be selected to be a 1L LCLD Scholar and attend the 2019 1L Leadership 
Counsel on Legal Diversity (LCLD) Scholars Summit, which will be held in 
Atlanta, GA, June 4-6. Paul, Weiss is a proud member of LCLD, which is an 
organization committed to building a more open and diverse legal profession.  
For more information about LCLD see www.lcldnet.org.

To apply for the Paul, Weiss New York 2019 1L Diversity Summer Program, 
please email a cover letter indicating your departmental interests, resume 
and law school transcript to summerprogram@paulweiss.com. An unofficial 
transcript can be sent as a supplement once 1st semester grades are available. 
The deadline to submit applications is January 31, 2019.
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